SHERWOOD JUNIOR SCHOOL

www.sherwood.notts.sch.uk

NEWSLETTER - FRIDAY 20th April 2018

Message from Mrs Atkins and Mr Priestley

Have you got any questions about our school? Is there anything you want to know about the school or anything you want to talk to us about? Have you any suggestions you would like to make?

We will be holding an informal drop-in for parents and carers on Monday 30th April 2018 between 9.00am and 4.30pm (apart from lunch which is 12.30-1.30). There is no need to book and this will be on a first come, first served basis. We will also have the kettle on and maybe the odd biscuit will be available! If you want to have a private chat, please let us know so that we can book a time during the day.

New teaching staff

A warm welcome to Miss Wilson and Mrs Thompson who have joined us to teach Year 6 this term. They have joined us at a very crucial time just before SATS. They will endeavour to work with the other staff in the year group to help the children these last few weeks before the actual tests.

Last term

We had a very busy end to last term. The Easter egg raffle raised £120 which was split between the school and a children's charity. We also had the visit to London to look around the Parliament buildings and go on the London Eye. It was a brilliant day and we hope to repeat this in the future.

Reading logs and homework diaries

A reminder that each child has a reading and homework diary which should go home each day. In these you will find information that will be really useful in supporting your child at home. We would really appreciate it if you could continue to listen to your child read and record this in their diary. Your help is much appreciated and it makes a big difference to your child's progress.

Questions, concerns or comments

Please don't hesitate to get in touch if you have anything you need to clear up. The first port of call will always be the teacher but Mrs Atkins and Mr Priestley are also on hand to help and assist. If we aren't available, we will get back to you as soon as possible. We are all here to listen.

PGL: 17th - 20th June 2018

The date is fast approaching for our Year 5/Year 6 PGL trip in June. Further information regarding the trip will be available soon.

Diary Dates

Monday 14th May 2018 -

Friday 25th May 2018 -

Monday 4th June 2018 -

Tuesday 5th June 2018 -

Monday 30th April 2018 -Drop-in day for parents/carers with Mr Priestley/Mrs

Atkins

Monday 7th May 2018 -May Day Bank Holiday - school closed Wednesday 9th May 2018 -

ADHD Solutions in school

Year 6 SATS week

Last day of Half Term

Inset Day - school closed

School re-opens